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Work in your neighborhood 
During the week of February 8, the King 
County Wastewater Treatment Division will 
be gathering soil and groundwater data in 
your neighborhood as part of the 
investigations for the Bellevue Influent 
Trunk Improvement Project. Crews will be 
drilling during daytime hours for soil 
samples in the right-of-way along 102nd 
Ave SE and SE 3rd Street in Bellevue.  
 
This work is permit dependent, and 
therefore, the work schedule may vary. The 
soil samples will help King County assess 
the soil conditions and accurately determine 
construction approaches.  
 
Bellevue Influent Trunk Improvement 
Project Alignment 

 

What to Expect  
 Crews will be working during daytime 

hours in the roadway and along the 
adjacent sidewalk. 

 Cones and signs will be placed around 
potholing sites. 

 Drills can be noisy. The background 
noise will sound like a generator, with a 
hammer creating a louder sound for 
about one minute every 20 minutes. 

 After crews leave the site, equipment 
and materials will be removed and the 
area will be cleaned and restored. 

The Project 
To protect public health and the 
environment and ensure safe and reliable 
operations, the Wastewater Treatment 
Division has determined that the Bellevue 
Influent Trunk sewer line needs to be 
replaced. The existing sewer line, originally 
constructed in 1966, has reached maximum 
capacity.  
 
The existing influent trunk line is running 
east along SE 3rd Street between 101st 
Ave. SE and 102nd Ave. SE, and south 
along 102nd Ave. SE to the intersection 
with SE 6th where it enters the Bellevue 
Pump Station wet well. 
 
The Bellevue Influent Trunk Improvement 
Project will provide the necessary capacity 
to serve the downtown Bellevue area 
through 2050. 

Project Schedule 
The tentative schedule for this project is:  

 2009: predesign analysis  
 2010: final design  
 2011: construction  
  

For More Information 

If you have any questions or concerns or would like more information about this project, please call 
Maryann Petrocelli at (206) 263-7321 or visit the project website: 
http://www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/East/BellevueInfluentTrunk.aspx 

Alternative formats available by calling 206-263-7321 or TTY 711. 


